
THE BISHOPS CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI
THE PRINCIPAL’S ADDRESS

TO THE PARENTS OF CLASSES NURSERY TO 2

Education is not preparation for life; Education is life itself.

-John Dewey

The Principal’s address to the classes of Nursery, LKG, UKG,
class 1 and 2 was just like a ‘ray of hope’ to the parents amidst
the uncertainty that prevailed for a long period of time due to
the pandemic.

Our Principal Mr. Julian Luke addressed the parents of class
Nursery on the 22nd of July 2022, Classes LKG and UKG on the
13th of July 2022 and classes 1 and 2 on the 6th of July 2022
respectively in the B4 auditorium. As it is a tradition at the
Bishop’s School, each of these sessions commenced with a
word of prayer followed by the welcome speech by our
Principal, Mr. Luke. Sir appreciated the parents’ presence and
lauded their effort for attending the session despite the heavy
rains. Thereafter, our Principal introduced the heads of the
school, the class teachers, co-teachers, subject teachers,
counsellor and the school doctor to the parents.

A detailed talk on the overall development of the student’s
progress post the pandemic, and major parenting tips along
with solutions to help parents that are coping up with difficulties
through the transit from online to offline school was delivered
by the school counsellor Dr. Yajyoti Singh.



The junior school Supervisor Mrs. M. Fernandes highlighted all
the important points related to the school’s rules and
regulations.

The parents were then allowed to put forth their doubts, which
were addressed by the heads and solutions were given for
each of the questions that were raised.

At the end of the session the parents were allowed to meet and
interact with the teachers. It was a pleasant interactive session
with the parents indeed.

Report by:

Mrs. Amanda Almeida



“Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere.”


